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Comments: I respectfully request that the Forest Service reject the proposed Stibnite Gold Project and deny

permits for it, due to its impact on water quality and on the adjacent Frank Church-River of No Return

Wilderness. The proposed mine complex would create a road encroaching on the wilderness area itself, and

cause noise and disruption of wildlife within the wilderness. It would also increase access to and human traffic in

the wilderness, and threaten the purity and aquatic species of the East Fork of the South Fork of the Salmon

River. Rather than permitting further mining development, the Forest Service should require the Perpetua mining

company to continue cleaning up past despoliation of the area.


